
April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $3.6 million in funding for the Eastern Municipal Water District Well 56 PFAS 

Remediation Project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Eastern Municipal Water District, located at 

303 Perry Street, Perris CA 92571. 

 

The funding would be used to construct a facility to restore safe and clean drinking water 

supplies and protect the environment by removing harmful PFAS chemicals from drinking water. 

Specifically, this project will provide a local potable water supply that is critically needed as 

California embarks on another year of severe drought. This facility serves a community that is 

diverse and is about one-third disadvantaged to severely disadvantaged. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


